
Notice to the Gazette:

Please Bill Applicant Directly:
PO Box 989
Oak Bluffs, MA  02557
Telephone:  617-347-8600
email:  chuck@sullivanassociatesarchitects.com

This public hearing will be conducted exclusively using Remote Conference technology, in 
accordance with Chapter 53 of the Acts of 2020.  Interested parties may 'attend' the meeting online 
by visiting:  https://zoom.us/j/81477983669, or voice phone call to (646) 558-8656 (when 
prompted, enter Meeting ID #8147 798 3669).  Application Materials are available for review 
online at:   https://bit.ly/EdgartownPlanningBoard

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Edgartown Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 6, 2022 at 5:40 
PM, at the request of Chuck Sullivan, Sullivan + Associates Architects, on behalf of Todd C. and 
Linda W. Davis (Owner) to construct a new barn with an office above on a pre-existing non-
conforming lot in the coastal district.

Application is made in accordance with Sections 8.4.B.1 and 10.1.G.5 of the Edgartown Zoning 
Bylaw.  The property is located at 24 Caleb Pond Road, Assr. Pcl. 30-41.

Lucy Morrison, Chair
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Friday, November 18, 2022, and Friday, November 25, 2022.
Please publish above legal notice on
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